=% napicu

national association of psychiatric intensive care & low secure units

The National Association of Psychiatric Intensive Care Units (NAPICU) is a registered charity

that is committed to developing and promoting the speciality of psychiatric intensive care
and low secure services. We are dedicated to improving patient experience and outcome,

and to promoting staff support and development.

Join NAPICU Membership
NAPICU Membership runs annually from 1st April - 31st March

We believe standards and practice can be developed by learning how others provide high quality
care across the world and we welcome membership from anywhere. Become a member as an

individual or as part of your unit.

Member benefits include:

e  Free online access to the international
Journal of Psychiatric Intensive Care

o  Free online access to continuing
professional development questions

»  Free access to the members’ area of
our website to view presentations and
videos from past conferences

e Reduced fees for attending our annual
conference

o  Free attendance at quarterly meetings
(up to 5 delegates can attend from any
member ward)

e Access to advice from internationally
renowned experts in the field of PICU
and low secure care

e  The opportunity to network with other
PICU/LSU clinicians sharing ideas and
good practice support and mentoring
from other members.

Ward Membership
1 year - £500
2 years - £950
3 Years - £1350

Individual Members

£60 per year

For further details on
membership visit
www.napicu.org.uk or

contact info@napicu.org






